
 

 
P.O.BOX: 3442, Tel: 7436600, Fax: 7436650, AJMAN, U.A.E 

CD. NO. 008/22                                                                                                                               Date:  27 /04 / 2022 

 

EID AL FITR HOLIDAY 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We would like to inform you that, on account of Eid – Al – Fitr, the school will remain closed 

from Saturday, 30th April, 2022 till Sunday 8th May 2022 and reopens on Monday, 9th May 2022 

for all the students and teachers.   

 

The School Office will remain closed from 30th April 2022 to 4th May 2022. However, the School 

Office will be functioning from Thursday 5th May 2022 from 8:30 am to 1:00 pm. 

 

 

We Wish You All a Happy and Blessed Eid. 

 
Office Working Hours from 9th May 2022 

 

Monday To Thursday   : 7:20 am to 3:30 pm 

Friday  :  7: 20 am to 12:00 Noon 

Saturday  :  8:30 am to 1:00 pm 

Sunday   :  Holiday 

 

 

 

STAY BLESSED,  SAFE & HAPPY! 

 

Thanking You, 

With Regards, 

 

 

Dr. S.J. Jacob 

(Principal) 

 

 
 


